
PATH Foundation Multi-Use Trail around Bobby Jones Golf Course 
(section detail from Woodward Way/Sagamore Drive to Woodward Way/Alton Road) 

 
 

 
  
 
Option “A” shows a trail with a five foot landscape buffer that would 
accommodate new trees.  The existing trees along Woodward Way would need 
to be removed in order to construct this trail option.   The proposed 
replacement trees would be a four inch caliper tree and are part of the tree 
recompense plan that is before the City Park Arborist. 
  
Option “B” shows the existing trees and dirt path to remain but would have a 
cycle track curb installed along Woodward.  This cycle track curb is 
comparable to the trail network at Chastain Park near the horse stables.  The 
cycle track curb runs parallel with the existing curb and is a physical buffer 
between trail users and motor vehicles.  It would start near Northside Drive and 
would continue east for approximately 1800 linear feet before transitioning on 
to the golf course where it becomes a multi-use trail. 
  


